
Notice of Public Meeting 

Notice is hereby given that City of Hollywood Commissioners will be considering an 

agenda item for the implementation of a new, free community shuttle program. The item 

will be considered during the Regular City Commission Meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday January 17, 2024, at 1:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held in the Commission 

Chambers, Room 219 at Hollywood City Hall, 2600 Hollywood Boulevard, Hollywood, 

Florida 33020.    

The item will address the introduction of a new Fixed Route Community Shuttle Service, 

in partnership with the Broward County Transit Division. The service would be funded 

by Broward County Surtax Funds, and would be offered at no cost to the rider. The 

proposed service will operate within the City of Hollywood, 7-days a week for 

approximately 10-hours each day. The proposed routes the Community Shuttles will 

cover are as follows:  

1. East Central Route: between City Hall and Margaritaville Hollywood Beach 

Resort  

2. A1A Corridor Route: between Hollywood North Beach Park and the Walmart 

Supercenter, located on East Hallandale Beach Boulevard.  

3. Southeast Loop Route: between City Hall, Young Circle, Jefferson Park and the 

Big Easy Casino. 

4. Southwest Loop: between Hillcrest, Memorial Hospital, and the Kay Gaither 

Community Center.   

The Commission meeting agenda item can be viewed on the City’s website the 

Thursday before the meeting at: https://hollywoodfl.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx 

All are invited to attend the meeting in-person at City Hall, 2600 Hollywood Boulevard, 

room 219. Hollywood residents may watch the meeting live on Comcast Channel 78, or 

ATT U-Verse Channel 99. The live web stream may also be viewed on the City’s 

website at: https://hollywoodfl.org/146/Watch-Commission-Meetings 

Public comment is only accepted in-person on the day of the meeting. In accordance 

with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons requiring a special accommodations 

are asked to contact the Office of the City Clerk (954) 921-3211) at least 72 hours (3 

business days) prior to the date of the meeting.  

Written comments can be sent to Patricia Cerny at City of Hollywood, P.O. Box 229045, 

Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 or via email at PCERNY@hollywoodfl.org. 

 

Dated this ?? day of December 2023 

 

 

https://hollywoodfl.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx
https://hollywoodfl.org/146/Watch-Commission-Meetings

